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    8th July 2019
Dear Parent/Carer
As part of our topic on ‘Castles’, Mrs Dannatt’s class and Mrs Graham’s class will be visiting Raby Castle on Tuesday 16th July 2019.

Inspired by our study of castles, the children will have a tour of Raby castle. Key themes that will come out during the visit will include looking at the way people lived a long time ago and similarities and differences with the way we live today.

We will be leaving school straight after morning registration so please ensure that your child is at school for 8.55 am prompt.  We will arrive back at school for approximately 2.45 pm.

Please ensure that your child is wearing sturdy footwear on the day (ie trainers) and school uniform with appropriate sunhat/rainproof jacket.

A school packed lunch will be provided for all children.

The school is subsidising the trip, so parents are being asked to contribute £7.00 towards the cost of the visit (please pay via Parentpay).
Please complete, sign and return the consent slip attached, to the school office as soon as possible.
Yours faithfully

Mrs Dannatt and Mrs Graham
Class Teachers
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Firthmoor Primary School is an exempt charity. It is a company limited by guarantee.
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Registered in England and Wales with company number 8027879. Registered office as above. 

